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Planning and Development Act 2005

Advertisement of Resolution 
to Prepare a Local Planning 

Scheme
NOTICE is hereby given that the local government 
of Port Hedland on 23 October 2019 passed the 
following Resolution: —

“RESOLVED pursuant to Clause 19 of the 
Planning and Development (Local Planning Schemes) 
Regulations 2015 to prepare Local Planning 
Scheme No. 7 to apply to the municipality of the 
Town of Port Hedland as shown in Attachment 1 
with the inclusion of draft objectives as shown in 
Attachment 2.”

Attachments 1 and 2 referred to above are available 
online by visiting www.porthedland.wa.gov.au or 
the Civic Centre during normal business hours or 
by contacting Development Services on 9158 9300.

You may provide a submission in writing setting out 
any recommendations in respect of the resolution. 
Comments may be submitted to the Town on or 
before the close of business 27 November 2019.

Correspondence can be addressed to 
PO Box 41, Port Hedland WA 6721 or to 
council@porthedland.wa.gov.au

Any submission may be made publicly available 
and accordingly should indicate if the submitter 
requests to remain confidential.


